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Press Release – Russia 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Mrs. Annette Kyobe, the International Monetary Fund (IMF) Resident 

Representative for the Russian Federation, made the following statement today: 

“As part of Russia’s upcoming Article IV consultation, an IMF staff team will hold 

bilateral discussions with the Russian authorities.  

The team will hold virtual discussions from September 16 onwards and will then 

travel to the country for in-person meetings.  

As is the case for AIV consultations, the IMF staff team will discuss the country’s 

economic developments and policies.” 


